TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OrFICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

May 6, 2022

Brewster Thornton Group Architects LLP
Nathaniel ] Ginsburg AlA

317 Iron Horse Way Suite 202
Providence, R1 02908

Re: Bid# 978 — On-Call Architectural Services

Dear Mr. Ginsburg;
'~ ‘We are pleased to inform you that your company, Brewster Thornton Group Architects
LLP, has been awarded bid# 978 — On-Call Architectural Services for Town of Bristol, RI.

Sincerely,
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feven Contente,
Town Administrator
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Cc: Julie Goucher, Treasurer
The Honorabie Town Council
Chris Vitale; Economic Development Coerdinator
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Town of Bristol, Rhode Island

Economic Development

Date: May 6, 2022

To:  Nathaniel J. Ginsburg, AIA
Brewster Thornton Group Architects, LLP
317 Iron Horse Way, Suite 202
Providence, RI 02908

From: Chris Vitale, Director of Economic Development and Communications
Town of Bristol, Rhode Island
10 Court Street
Bristol, Rhode Island 02809

Dear Mr. Ginsburg,

Thank you for your recent submission to the Town of Bristol’s On-Call Architectural Services
request for qualifications. The Town has completed the selection process for the professional
services referenced above. I am pleased to inform you that Brewster Thornton Group Architects
was ranked the highest qualified firm. Attached, you will find the award letter from Town
Administrator Steven Contente.
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Please contact me direcﬂy at 401-253-7000 ext. 129 or cvitale@bristolri.gov to begin project
negotiations. ’

Sincerely,

iris Vitale
Director of Economic Development and Communications
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